
Please get with Chris Caron, if you 
would like to volunteer in the kitchen 
on BWN!!

Help is needed!!

Dorchester Shrine Club
2025 March  Newsletter 

Upcoming Events
Omar Upcoming Events

3/7-3/8 Greenville Hospital Days
3/27-3/30 Spring SASA 

Dorchester Shrine Club Upcoming
Events

DSC 2025 Board

Volunteers Event Rentals

Reservation Info: 843-834-8313

President: Michael Dopkant 843-259-1654 1st 
Vice President: Ronnie Freitas 843-270-0813 

2nd Vice President: Bill Benjamin 843-270-9321 
Treasurer: Mickey Gibbs 843-297-0101 

Secretary: Thomas Tallent 843-819-1749

DIRECTORS
Al Hallman 843-296-3314 
JD Dulaney 843-302-6118 

Chris Caron 843-437-4540

Hello DSC Members and Family,

February was a resounding success for Dorchester Shrine Club. Both BIG Wing Nights attracted substantial crowds, and the fundraisers 
garnered remarkable participation. We extend our sincere gratitude to the numerous volunteers and members who contributed to the 
success of these events.

The bar remodel has been completed, and we hope you appreciate the enhancements.

In the upcoming weeks, several exciting events are happening at DSC:

* Tonight’s BIG Wing Night
* The 21st BIG Wing Night
* The highly anticipated return of the “Drifters St. Paddy’s Bash” this Saturday (limited ticketed event - contact Omar Drifters)

Additionally, we have scheduled the “Kids Fishing Rodeo” on April 26th, the “SouthEastern Drag Boat Races” on May 31st, and the “4th of July 
Party at the Point” on BIG Wing Night. As a token of appreciation, this year’s fireworks display will be complimentary.

I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to all who participated in the ninth annual Chuck Wilson Memorial Golf 
Tournament organized by the Dorchester Shrine Club. We had an outstanding turnout, and it was truly wonderful to see so many familiar 
faces as well as some new ones joining us for this special event.

Despite the temperatures being a bit chilly, your enthusiasm and dedication warmed the day and made the tournament a tremendous 
success. Thank you to the DSC 2025 Board of Directors and all volunteers that helped make this event a memorable experience for all 
involved.

Let us strive to be the Drive in 2025!! 
Mike Dopkant

FROM THE PRESIDENT: MICHAEL DOPKANTFROM THE PRESIDENT: MICHAEL DOPKANT

3/7 BIG Wing Night
3/12 DSC Board Meeting (Members)

3/19 DSC General Membership Meeting (Members)  
3/21 BIG Wing night

Unit Upcoming Events
3/6 VIP’s Meeting (Members)

3/8 Drifters St Paddys Bash (Limited Ticket Event)  
3/14 Directors Staff Meeting (Members)

3/30 Cowboys Meeting (Members)

tel:8438348313

